Ryan Crompton

Hello,

I am very supportive of this project as I believe long duration, high MW nameplate capacity is
critical to enabling a clean energy future. This project would allow renewables to avoid curtailment,
maximizing the value of their power and helping make other renewable projects feasible, and at the
same time this project would provide supplemental renewable power over multiple days. While I
understand there are findings in this environmental impact I believe that inaction on long duration
storage would lead to far great wildlife, cultural, and heritage losses. Hopefully mitigations can be
found that satisfy everyone but we also have no time to afford a delay in our fight against climate
change.



